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FFWPU, WFWP, UPF-SWAZILAND: As part of the global chain of participating countries, FFWPU 
Swaziland together with the Universal Peace Federation (UPF), and Women’s Federation for World 
Peace conducted a successful march in Manzini City in commemoration of the Peace Road World Tour. 
 
There were 24 participants, including three (3) Ambassadors for Peace, one (1) cyclist and seven (7) 
police officers from the Royal Swaziland Police. The Swaziland Police Traffic Department supported the 
event by providing escort services to control traffic in the city streets in order to ensure safety of the 
participants. The march took place in the city streets and finished at the FFWPU administrative centre in 
Manzini. Ambassador for Peace, Mr. Thabo Mzamo, read the speech for the Peace Road Tour at the 
conclusion of the event. 
 

 
 
 


